
Safe Routes to School Stakeholders Walkarounds 

The Lafayette School District and the City of Lafayette are hosting school walkarounds to identify safety 
improvements that can be made to reduce safety risk near schools for all modes of transportation, but 
with a focus on walking and biking.  Walkarounds have already been conducted at Stanley Middle 
School,  Lafayette Elementary School and Springhill Elementary School in Nov/Dec 2021.  If you would 
like to participate in the next school walkarounds, you are invited to join us at 

• 9 a.m. Monday., January 24 : Happy Valley Elementary School (3855 Happy Valley Rd) 
• 9 a.m. Tuesday, January 25: Acalanes High School (1200 Pleasant Hill Road) 
• 9 a.m. Wednesday, January 26:  Meher/White Pony School (999 Leland Drive) 
• 9 a.m. Thursday, January 27: Burton Valley Elementary (561 Merriewood Drive) 

The City’s traffic consultant will be available to hear from citizens about their safety concerns near 
schools, and the public will have an opportunity to point out specific locations and traffic patterns that 
they feel may be dangerous as part of the walkaround.   

Where to meet:  

There is no need for participants to report on campus prior to any of these walkarounds; simply 
assemble outside the school grounds at the following locations: 

 Happy Valley Elementary School:  In front of the school on Happy Valley Rd. 
 Acalanes High School:  On the corner of the street, Pleasant Hill Rd & Stanley Blvd. 
 Meher/White Pony School:  In front of the school on Leland Dr. 
 Burton Valley Elementary School:  At the Merriewood school entrance on Merriewood Dr. 
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